

April 9, 2010

Walter R. Lynn University Ombudsman Cornell University 118 Stimson Hall

Dear Walter.

As per our recent discussion, I am pleased to renew your reappointment to the position of University Ombudsman effective July 1, 2010 through June 30, 2011. This 50% appointment will continue at your current salary rate.

I am impressed by the impact you have had in your position as University Ombudsman and I am pleased that you are willing to continue in the role. I appreciate your leadership, insights and thoughtful approach to your role and to those whom you serve. I look forward to our continued work together.

Pursuant to Article 4, Section 1 of the University Assembly (UA) Charter, your reappointment is subject to confirmation by the UA. By way of this letter, I am requesting that the UA consider this question at its next meeting, scheduled for Wednesday, April 14.

Best regards,

David J. Skorton

cc:

Charlie Walcott, Chair, University Assembly